
HENDERSON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

ACCORDING TO HENDERSON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE CHIEF DEPUTY 

BOTIE HILLHOUSE: 

 

DATE: 05/14/2015 

 

LOCATION: COURTHOUSE SQUARE ATHENS, TEXAS 

 

SYNOPSIS: 

 

On Thursday 05/21/2015 at 12:30 p.m. the Henderson County Peace Officers Association 

will be hosting their annual Peace Officers Memorial on the west side of the Courthouse 

in Athens, Texas. This memorial ceremony will be honoring all fallen Officers who have 

been killed in the line of duty in Henderson County Texas. Our guest speaker will be the 

Honorable 3
rd

 District Judge Mark Calhoun. Please come and join us to honor the fallen 

Officers that gave their lives to protect the citizens of Henderson County. 

 

 

 

 

Botie Hillhouse 

Chief Deputy 

Henderson County Sheriff’s Office 

 

President 

Henderson County Peace Officers Association 

 

 

 

 

                                                   

  

 

 

 

 

 

   


